
Friends Meeting 6/6/2023 

 

Beth Plas opened the shortened business meeting at 6:30.  17 in attendance. 

May minutes were read and approved. Membership is at 105 regular members; 10 Golden 
members; and 8 Perks Members. Total: 123.  Two pieces of correspondence was read thanking 
Friends for pantry supplies. 

Treasurer was not in attendance. 

 Book Sale Committee 

Final sale numbers for the Book Sale and Raffle will be reported next month. 

Read Between the Wines Committee 

The next RBTW meeting will be June 29 at 6pm at Vermilion Valley Winery. 

Director Report 

Adele presented a bill for $1400 for Book Ends purchased from another library. 
Discussion was held regarding disposition of books from the booksale. United Way and the 
prison did pick up some boxes and others were taken to Goodwill.  She spoke to libraries at 
Amherst and Avon Lake who use Better World Books.  Contract requires donator to scan each 
book to determine if BWB will accept the donation. Consensus was that was not something we 
had the manpower to do for the small amount of money returned.  We will continue to explore 
options; however, the bottom line is the books must not be returned to the storage shed after 
the sale. 
 
Trustee Report 
 
No Trustees were in attendance. 
 
Old Business 
 
New Business 

The Senior Bus Trip in conjunction with Lorain County Metroparks will be Friday, June 9. We will 
go to Schoepfle Gardens and Vermilion Reservation.  Bus will leave the Library at 8:30 and 
return at 12:30. 

Program: 

The make and take Summer Flower Pot Workshop was funded by the Friends and was 
conducted by Carol and Josh Mole.   



Meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm.  There will be no July meeting.  Next meeting will be August 
1 at the Library. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


